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WHERE EMERGENCY CARE BEGINS

February 22, 2023

Dear EMS Providers:

May 21 - 27, 2023 marks National EMS Week, and we will be celebrating the life-saving work of our
EMS partners in Niagara County. Day in and day out, you answer the call when our community is in
need, and we are so grateful for your dedication, skills, and knowledge.

Once again year, we will be recognizing your work with awards for “Excellence in Patient Care.” The
“Excellence in Patient Care” award nomination form is attached. We have formed an Awards
Committee who will vote on the award winners for 2023. Those who are chosen will receive a
company award, and each crew member who answered the call described in the nomination will
receive an award as well. When completing your nomination, please consider work done in 2022.
Additionally, we will be recognizing one company with an “Agency of the Year” Award.
Nominations for this award are submitted by Mount St. Mary’s associates, and the winner is voted
on by the Awards Committee.

Please find the awards nomination forms enclosed. Invitations to our Recognition & Awards Dinner
and notifications to award recipients will be forthcoming. We look forward to gathering together
again in appreciation of all of you!

With gratitude for all you do for our community,

e line—

CJ Urlaub
Sr VP Strategic Partnerships, Integration & Care Delivery - Niagara County
and President, Mount St Mary’s Hospital

dnifer Rogers, MD
Chief of the Dept. of Emergency Medicine, UBMD Emergency Medicine
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Emily James
CHS System Manager Emergency Services

Mount St. Mary’s Hospital
Administration Offices @ 5300 Military Road e Lewiston, NY 14092
Ph: (716) 298-2017 e Fax: 298-2001 e www.chsbuffalo.org
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Award Nomination: Excellence in Patient Care

Is there a particular call you remember from 2022 that reflected exceptional, life-saving work
performed by a dedicated crew? Nominate them! Nominations due by April 15, 2023.

Company Name:

Crew member names:

Date of service:

Contact Phone # and/or email:

Description of call:

All nominations are due by April 15, 2023. Please submit nominations by email to:
Cmoore2@chsbuffalo.org

or by mail to:

Carolyn Moore, Manager of Public Relations & Community Affairs
Mount St. Mary’s Hospital

5300 Military Rd.

Lewiston, NY 14092

Questions? Call Carolyn at (716) 298-2146
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